
 
 
 

 
 

     
   

  
     

    
  

  
 

     
    

 
 

   
 

 
 

     
  

  
  

 
 

    
  

 
   

 
   

 
 

  
 

  
               

  

EMPLOYEE PHOTO RELEASE 

I consent to the reproduction and use of my image (with or without my name) upon the terms 
hereinafter stated. I hereby grant _____________________________ (“Employer”), its affiliates, 
representatives and assigns, the irrevocable and absolute right and permission to use, reuse, 
publish, republish, and broadcast photographic portraits or pictures of me or in which I may be 
included (with or without my name), in whole or in part, whether composite or distorted in 
character or form, without restriction as to changes or alterations, from time to time, or 
reproductions thereof in color or otherwise made through any media for art, advertising, trade, or 
any other purpose whatsoever. The foregoing includes the right to copyright any such portraits, 
photographs, or other materials in the name of Employer or such other name as it may choose. I 
further consent to the use of any printed material, social media material, or website material in 
conjunction with any of the foregoing. 

I hereby waive any right that I may have to inspect or approve the finished product or products or 
the advertising copy or printed matter that may be used in connection therewith or the use to which 
it may be applied. 

I hereby release, discharge, and agree to hold harmless Employer, its legal representatives and 
assigns, those for whom Employer is acting and those acting with Employer’s authority and 
permission, from any and all claims that may arise out of or in connection with the use of any of 
such photographs, portraits, or other materials, including, without limitation, any liability by virtue 
of any blurring, distortion, alteration, optical illusion, or use in composite or distorted form, 
whether intentional or otherwise, that may occur or be produced in the taking of any of such 
photographs, portraits, or other materials or in any subsequent processing thereof, as well as any 
use, reuse, publication, republication, or broadcast thereof. 

I understand that this Photo Release applies both during my employment and thereafter. 

I state further that I have read the above authorization, release and agreement, before signing it 
and that I am familiar with it and understand what it means. 

Dated: ____________________________________ 

Employee’s Signature: _________________________________ 
(signature) 
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